
 
June 2, 2025 
 
Randolph City Council 
41 South Main Street 
Randolph, MA  02368 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Massachusetts State Lottery is offering a KENO monitor to existing KENO To Go agent/s in 
your city/town, to display the game at their location.  In accordance with M.G.L. c 10, section 
27A, as amended, you are hereby notified of the Lottery’s intent to install a monitor at the 
following location/s in your community: 
 
Colonial Shop & Save 
907 North Street 
Randolph, MA  02368 
 
Estimated weekly traffic: (number of people): 1000 
Current No. of Cashier positions selling Lottery products: 1 
Percentage of floor space currently devoted to Lottery sales: 5% 
Percentage of floor space for KENO sales: 5% 
Estimated annual gross revenues of current Lottery products: $545,253 
Estimated percentage of gross revenues from sales of Lottery products: 10% 
Estimated net income to be derived from sales of KENO products at this location: $54,525 
 
If you object to these agent(s) receiving a monitor, you must do so, in writing, within twenty-one 
(21) days of receipt of this letter.  Please address your written objection to Gregory Polin, 
General Counsel, Legal Department, Massachusetts State Lottery Commission, 150 Mount 
Vernon Street, Dorchester MA 02125.  Should you have any questions regarding this program or 
any other issues relative to the Lottery, please call me at 781-849-5555.  I look forward to 
working with you as the Lottery continues its’ efforts to support the 351 cities and towns of the 
Commonwealth. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diane Scott, MSLC Licensing Department 
dscott@masslottery.com 

 


